w77 FAMILY
SHARING

food pantry / resale marketplace

December 5, 2018

City of Mequon
11333 N. Cedarburg Rd.
Mequon, WI 53092

Dear City of Mequon and Festival Committee,

Thank you very much for collection of food on behalf of Family Sharing. Your efforts resulted
in donations of 145 pounds of food items to the Family Sharing Food Pantry in December. Your
generous help in meeting the needs of Ozaukee County families is greatly appreciated!

Over 500 families come to the Family Sharing Food Pantry regularly and depend on us for
groceries, school supplies, children’s winter jackets, and other personal and household

necessities.

Your donation of food items was enjoyed by many families and your generosity and support is
very much appreciated.

Thank you for sharing with us in this meaningful way.

Sincerely,

|
Jﬁe Hoover

Executive Director
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